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DEPARTMENT OF MACROECONOMIC AFFAIRS
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
TASHICHHO DZONG

MoF/ICGD/02/2016/3 &2 2 January, 2017

Notification

The Ministry of Finance would like to inform all the concerned agencies that
Royal Government has approved the Public Private Partnership Policy (PPP)
2016. The PPP policy shall come into force with immediate effect and will
supersede the ‘Private Participation in Infrastructure Framework 2010’. A PPP
Unit has been established under the Investment and Corporate Governance
Division (ICGD), Department of Macroeconomic Affairs (DMEA), Ministry of
Finance to facilitate effective implementation of PPP policy.

Therefore, all government agencies shall ensure compliance with the policy and
all new projects being planned or solicited for development through the PPP

model shall immediately come under the purview of this policy.

The soft copy of the PPP Policy is available at www.mof.gov.bt.
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